Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
National Capital Region
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS
City of Mandaluyong

Tel. no. 533-60-85 Fax. no.532-71-17
E-Mail Address: depedmandaluyongy@amail.com
Official Website: depedmandaluyong. wordpress.com

February 24, 2014

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

TO

Officer-In-Charge, ASDS
Education/District Supervisors
Principals, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

SUBJECT: LENTEN RECOLLECTION

1. Attached is a copy of a Letter from Msgr. Gerardo O. Santos, Ed. D. Minister,
Cathedral Foundation of the Archdiocese of Manila dated February 14, 2014
contents of which are self-explanatory for the information of all concerned.

2. This office does not interpose any objection to the above-mentioned activity
provided necessary arrangements are made to avoid disruption of classes, and that
the attendance of school principals and supervisors is strictly voluntary.

3. Likewise, we encourage the supervisors and principals to attend for personal and
spiritual growth.

4. Prompt dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

For: EVANGELINE P. LADINES, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

By: NERISSA L. LOSARIA, DEM
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
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Dear Dr. Ladines:
Greetings in the Lord!

The Catechetical Foundation of the Archdiocese of Manila (CFAM) wishes to express to you our
gratitude for your continuous support in the works of Evangelization. As we celebrate the Year
of the Laity from December 1, 2013 to November 23, 2014, CFAM would like to offer our
mission partners in the public schools a spiritual enhancement that will strengthen faith and
enable each one of us to make Jesus known and loved by all.

We are cordially inviting you and our public school principals and administrators, for a
LENTEN RECOLLECTION on March 6, 2014 at the Arzobispado de Manila 121
Arzobispo St., Intramuros, Manila. Rev. Fr. Carlo Magno S. Marcelo will be our speaker for
this event. (See attached schedule of the recollection).

It will be a great pleasure and honor for us if you and all our public school officials can attend
this recollection. We will be most happy to see you.

Thank you so much. God bless us all!

Yours in Christ:

S

SANTOS, Ed. D.

MSGR.
CFAM

“EDUCATION in the FAITH”




CATECHETICAL FOUNDATION OF THE ARCHDIOCESE OF MANILA
PRINCIPALS LENTEN RECOLLECTION
March 6, 2014
4™ Fir. Arzobispado de Manila, 121 Arzobispo St. Intramuros, Manila

8:00 - . Registration
Rosary
Morning Praise

9:00 - Welcome Remarks and Perspective Setting
Rev. Msgr. Gerardo O. Santos, Ed. D.
Director, Catechetical Foundation of the
Archdiocese of Manila

9:30 - Health Break

10:00 - Talk: Navigating Transitions
Rev. Fr. Carlo Magno S. Marcelo
Dean of Seminarians / Theology Director
San Carlos Seminary

12:00 - Lunch Break
1:45 - Continuation of Talk
2:45 - Eucharistic Celebration

Rev. Fr. Carlo Magno S. Marcelo

3:30 - Health Break
Home Sweet Home




